Tucker Quetone Foundation President

Paul Mueller Foundation Vice President

Rodney Rowe Foundation Secretary-Treasurer

> Dayonna Knutson Foundation Director

Rebecca Gamache 4061 Haines Road Hermantown, MN 55811

February 5, 2019

File #: 2018-1820-CLRF

Project title: Magnificent Magnets

Dear Rebecca,

Congratulations on being a Classroom-Focused Grant recipient of the Education Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning for the amount of \$2,458.00! While the grant monitoring and reporting process is simple, the Education Minnesota Foundation has some general requirements for using foundation funds to implement your project.

This letter includes a letter of agreement on the following page. Please review, sign and return one of the two copies to us in the postage-paid envelope by March 15, 2019. By signing and returning this letter, you are consenting to the terms of agreement. Your check will be issued after we have received your signed letter (by the due date above). The forms needed to complete the grant reporting process will be emailed to you once we receive your signed letter. All questions should be directed to Dayonna Knutson, Foundation Director, at 651-292-4834 or dayonna.knutson@edmn.org.

Thank you for your participation in the grant application process. We are very proud of the Education Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning, and especially proud of your achievements and those of this year's other grant recipients.

Yours truly,

Tucker Quetone, president

Surper Justone

Board of Trustees

Education Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning





41 Sherburne Ave., St. Paul, MN 55103 651-227-9541 800-652-9073 Fax 651-292-4801 www.educationminnesota.org www.edmnfoundation.org